
Dear Mr Bull,

Please find attached letter as per your conversation with Mrs Lea Gattorna today.

Kind regards
Jacqui Turner

Sent: 30/04/2019 1:47:45 PM

Subject:
Notice of proposed development - DA2019/0334 - Revised letter and 
attachment - Attn.: Kent Bull, Planner

Attachments: The General Manager Arcadia - Revised letter with attachment.pdf; 

Jacqui Turner // Administration Manager 
PO Box 666, Milsons Point NSW 1565, Australia
Suite 7.01, 6A Glen Street, Milsons Point NSW 2061
t. +61 2 8920 2777 // gattornaalignment.com






































